Edinburgh Branch Branch

w BCS Meeting

THE BRITISH COMPUTER SOCIETY

16th January 2002 at 6.30pm

Great Registrations

Professional Development and Public Records

Arlene Chalmers & Ron Bell
GRO Scotland

Winners for the second time of the BCS award for best established professional
development, staff from GROS explain their successful approach to staff develop-
ment in IT, and outline current ground-breaking developments which are trans-
forming their business.

The professional development part of this presentation will be of interest to staft
developers, personnel officers, and anyone with an interest in ensuring that staff
are equipped professionally to exploit investment in an IT infrastructure.

The talk will explain how computers are changing the way such organisations
operate, and will be of particular interest to genealogists, archivists, or anyone with
an interest in the accessibility of such records.

NOTE This meeting will be preceded by a presentation in memory of the
late Jimmy Robertson FBCS.

See our Capital newsletter, available on our web site, for details.

Venue:
The Royal Pharmaceutical Society
36 York Place, Edinburgh EH1 3HU

ADMISSION FREE, NON-MEMBERS WELCOME



